
Page 1 of 1 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL QUESTION TIME  

From the Hon. Meg Webb MLC 

Thursday 10 April 2025 

 

Question to the Minister for Education, the Hon. Jo Palmer MLC 

 

My Question is to the Minister for Education 

Minister, given you were sworn in as Minister for Education on 11th of April 2024,  is it 
correct that you had no involvement in the University of Tasmania (Protection of Land Bill) 
2024 after 30 September 2024? 

Further, did you have any involvement in the last minute amendment to the Bill introduced 
on second reading on 28 November 2024, which provided for rezoning and sale of UTAS 
land? 

If you were not involved, why was this, given your ministerial role? 

If you were involved, why was this not reflected in responses to RTI applications made in 
December last year, and what was the nature of your involvement? 

 

*** ends *** 

 


